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PETER SHURMAN

Member of Provindial Parliament
Thornhifl

June 9, 2011

Dr. Paulo N. Correa
Chair '
CWRAHC

42 Rockview Gardens
Concord, ON

L4K 2J6

Dear Dr. Correa:

This writing is by way of providing an update regarding the petition (Sessional
Paper No. P-200) | submitted on your behalf, requesting the provincially owned
proposed 407 Transitway GO Barrie (Concord) Station property to be transferred
to the Toronto and Region Conservation Authority and added to the Bartley-

Smith Greenway.

Please find enclosed a copy of correspondence we received from Minister
Wynne in response to the petition we submitted on your behalf.

Should you have any questions, please contact my office at 905-731-8462.

Sincerely,

Peter Shurman, MPP
Thornhill
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